Message from the President 6/2018

             I wish to thank our members for their activism and engagement in the past year! We had a

             book club group, focused on water issues with the environmental committee as well as

             continued educating the public regarding land use in Sussex County's Comprehensive Plan

             of 2018. We  began our Get Out the Vote Campaign, as well as having our VOTE411.org

             website ready to launch on July 16, 2018. It is a one stop shop for all voting information

             complete with a personalized sample ballot for all who enter their address. 

             Looking to the future we would like to capture the energy of our youngest voters. To

              this end we have begun a student membership special. To qualify you must be 16-25

             and in an accredited educational program and then your membership dues are reduced 

             to $5. If you know a student encourage them to sign up. As always the League is not

             for women only, 20% of  our members are male.

             The LWVSCDE is currently in the process of becoming a 501c3 organization. Once our

              application is approved your dues will be tax deductible and we will then add a pay pal

              button to our website for added convenience in paying membership dues.

              Rain Tyler our website guru has made major upgrades to our site sussexlwv.org. We

              now have a members only section and are on facebook and twitter. So follow us,

               like us and share with your friends. We have begun using eventbrite as an RSVP

               for fun lunches and membership meetings. You can access this from the website as

               well as the e blast for the event.

               In the coming months we will have a candidates forum for every contested race in

               Sussex County in which both candidates agree to participate. Because of our non

                partisan policy both candidates must agree for the candidate forum to be held.

               We will update the VOTE411.org website for the general election which should be up

                and functioning by 9/15/18. We will also continue educating the public concerning

                water issues in Sussex County.

                We could use your energy in the coming months to register voters, staff and run

                 the candidates forums as well as publicize our VOTE411.org website for voter

                 education on the candidates running for election. Please attend a fun lunch and

                  find out how you can become involved. The dates, venue and time are listed on

                 the website and bring a friend!

                         Working smart to strengthen our democracy,

                           Martha Redmond, LWVSCDE President

